Welcome to Duplicate Lit

Spring is in full swing, and we're gearing up for an exciting lineup of events!

Unit Wide Game May 2 10:15 am

Kicking off with the much-anticipated Mug Game scheduled for Thursday, May 2nd. AMUG game is a
monthly unit game for players in the Greater Vancouver area and the Fraser Valley. It is an opportunity to
welcome guests and earn extra points: 2.5 times more!! We're excited to extend our warm hospitality to all
attendees. As part of our tradition, we invite volunteers to bring a cheese, fruit, or vegetable tray to share
with our guests. If you're able to contribute, please reach out to Jane and let her know. Your generosity will
enhance the enjoyment of our event for everyone involved. Thank you for your support! For our newer
players, this monthly unit game offers a fantastic chance to earn extra points and hone your skills.
Remember, even though you're in the main game, you're competing against players at your own level.
Mark your calendars, and we'll see you at the table!

Welcoming newer players

A round of applause to Ed L'Heureux, Linda Palm, and Jack Johnson for their outstanding program
contributions. The success of our beginner's lessons is paramount in attracting new players to our
community. It's heartening to see coached players transitioning to the open section. The most effective way
to assist is by warmly welcoming newcomers to the game, encouraging their return, and offering words of
praise. Your kindness and support can make all the difference in helping them feel comfortable and eager
to continue their bridge journey. Remember, giving advice without the player's permission is not acceptable.
Let's ensure our guidance is always accepted and appreciated. Thank you for being a welcoming presence
in our community!

Closed June 11, 12, 13

All our directors will be attending the Penticton Regional tournament during this week. It is a fun well
organized tournament. Hope you can join us in Penticton for the week.

Please help our club

Opt for sustainability by bringing your own coffee cup. It reduces waste and shows your
commitment to eco-friendly practices.

Foster a friendlier atmosphere by Wearing your hame tag. It helps members connect and makes
interactions more personal and welcoming.

In other news, we're thrilled to announce our collaboration with Surrey Parks and Recreation to expand our
lesson offerings for both advancing and beginner players in the fall.. Together, we aim to introduce bridge to
a wider audience and foster a vibrant community of players.

Let's make this spring season one to remember, filled with camaraderie, learning, and the joy of bridge.
See you at the table!



